
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 

 

 

      November 2015 Newsletter       

  October was a busy month as we explored the many aspects of autumn. We have put 
away our black bats and cats, said goodbye ‘til next year to our ghost and goblins and opened 
our doors to pilgrims, Indians and turkeys as we prepare for our Thanksgiving celebrations.  

Our Fall Festival was a great success! We really appreciate all the parent goodies and 
donations that helped make it a festive event. Everyone seemed to enjoy themselves and it was 
nice to see all our families together. November will be a busy month, with the holidays 
approaching quickly. Be sure to keep an eye on the classroom doors for upcoming activities. 
This month we will be having a canned food drive for the needy, November 9-20. A pizza 
party will be given to the class with the most canned food donations. Donation boxes will be 
located by each classroom. We will also have a clothing drop box for donations to 
The American Red Cross. 

 We would like to remind you to please have your child arrive at Wellington 
Academy at an appropriate time. Our staff works really hard to have the program up and going 
by 9:00am so please adhere to this time and have your child here so they can have the full 
benefit of the program. Also Wellington doors close at 6:00pm. Please be here on time, our 
staff would also like to get home to their loved ones. 

Parents just reminder tuition is due on Friday for the following week. Let’s avoid 
those late fees. Also there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every time you refer a 

family to Wellington Academy. 
Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us. 

Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                                   
wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Find and like Wellington Academy on fb to view pictures from all the fun activities that your 
child experience.  Enjoy! 

**Please write a review of your experience with Wellington Academy on G+. Please go to the 

following link: https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en 
Thank you, 

Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

          Administrator’s News… 

        

 

       “November Curriculum” 
 

This month’s theme is… 
Families 

 

Our Letters for the month are: 
     “Mm, Nn, Oo, Pp” 

 
Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

“9 & 10” 
“Triangle & Heart” 

 

The Colors of the month are… 
“Brown & Purple” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail:   

palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

       Facebook: 

www.facebook.com/pages/Wellington-

Academy/240829487583 

  

                                                         

    “November 2015” 
November 9th -20th …  
     Canned Food Drive 
 
November 11th… 
     Veterans Day-NO VPK 
 
November 13th… Parent’s Night 
Out 6:15pm-10:00pm     
 
November 20th … VPK 
Thanksgiving Program @4pm 
 
November 26th -27th… 
     Thanksgiving Break- 
     Wellington Closed 
 
Toys for Tots Donations… 
November- December 

         

  
To the following students & staff in November 2015… 

Blake Reiderman…11/5 Brady Good…11/6 
Neymar Lopez…11/8  Anna Callihan…11/9 

Benjamin Beckham…11/20  Hailey Simon…11/22 
Oliver Doty…11/26 

 
  Staff…   Ms. Yumiko…11/4  Mrs. Sonya…11/10 

Ms. Russ…11/14 Ms. Shannon…11/19 
 

https://plus.google.com/+Wellingtonacademyschools/posts?hl=en
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/
http://www.wellingtonacademyschools.com/


   
 
 
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
  
                                                                            
 
 
                                                                                                                                                  
                                                        
  
 
 
 
  

 

        Infant News 

   Welcome November, it will be a busy month 
of growing and learning. Scarlett is making her way 
around the room. Sylas is working on rolling over. Micah 
and Clark are sitting up on their own. Finley is standing 
on his own. Elija enjoys eating school lunch, yummy. 
Hailey, Charlotte and Oliver have fun crawling after 
each other. 
Happy Birthday Hailey, Oliver & Ms. Yumiko! 
 

             Thank you, 
         Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko, Ms. Brandi & Ms. Norma 

 Development 1’s News 

      Development 2’s News 
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 What a beautiful topic we have for the 
month of November “Families”. We will be talking 
about who makes up our families and what they 
mean to us. The letters we will be discussing are M, 
N, O, P also our numbers 9 & 10. We will be doing 
different activities with the colors brown and purple, 
as well as the shapes; triangle and heart. If you 
would mind sharing recent pictures of your family 
with us, we would appreciate it. We would like to 
use them for show & tell during our circle time with 
your children. Remember to check your child’s cubby 
for daily report, art and any notices. 
 Thank you for sharing your children with us. 
Happy Birthday Blake, Brady & Benjamin! 
 
 

Thank you, 
             Mrs. Karen, Mrs. Kathleen & Mrs. Amber 

                                                          

                                                                      

                      

               

  

          

                      

       

       

    

                 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

 Fall into November with us. This month we will 
be learning about Families. We will also be talking and sharing 
about our families. This is going to be a great month of learning 
and sharing.  
Parents please keep in mind that our children need to have an 
extra change of clothes at all time. Sheets and blankets are to 
be taken home and laundered weekly. Remember to wear 
closed toe shoes, crocs permitted only if potty training. Don’t 
forget to check files and our parent info board for any 
upcoming events. 

Happy Birthday Kira, Robert & Ms. Teylor! 
 

Thank you,  
                         Ms. Tiffany & Ms. Teylor 

November is here, let’s give a loud cheer! 
We are looking forward to another great month. Our theme 
is based on our families. We will be discussing what we are 
thankful for and of course all about our families, pets, etc. 
Please bring in family photos to incorporate with our 
learning. We will also be learning about the letters ‘M-P’, 
we will be practicing tracing/writing these letters as well. 
Thank you to all that attended our Fall Festival and that 
made donation for our Halloween party. We could not have 
made it possible without your help. 
Remember to check your child’s cubby for weather 
appropriate clothing. Please keep an eye on our door for any 
notes or activities upcoming. Thank you for all your 
participation in our classroom. 
Happy Birthday Neymar! 
 

Thank you, 
       Mrs. Cherie & Ms. Linn    
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      Developmental 3B News 

October flew by so fast. Our Fall Festival was a blast. 
A would like to give a big thank you to all of our parents, for your 
participation.  
Well, well November is here and we have so many fun activities 
planned. Our can food drive starts on Nov. 9th thru 20th. So please 
help us contribute to our community. We will also have a 
Thanksgiving play on Nov. 20th at 4pm; everyone is invited to 
watch the action. 
Remember show & tell items should be theme related. 
Let’s have a month full of thanks and giving. 
Happy Birthday Anna & Mrs. Sonya! 
 
 

Thank you, 
                        Ms. Devi & Mrs. Sonya  

                        
     
                                         
      

 

    

    VPK News  

  
 

                Kitchen News 
 
**Reminder, lunch bags need to be labeled and 
include  ice packs. Please also label all items in 
lunch bag as well.  
Parents with ‘special’ milk,  please send in a  new 
unopened carton of milk on Mondays and take home 
on Fridays. Unfortunately some have gone bad being 
left over the weekends.  
Any special dietary needs please send in a menu. 
Any concerns with food or milk please feel free to 
stop me or leave me a note.  Remember any items 
left in the refrigerator after Friday will be 
discarded.  
**Remember to inform your child’s teachers of 
any changes also. 
 
**Please take home all cups, containers, lunch bags 
on a daily basis.** We wouldn’t want to discard your 
belongings (labeled or not), we just do not have the 
space to store. 
  Thank you, 
                 Ms. Brandi 

                       

 

 

 

 

 

 This month’s theme is Families. We are excited to 
introduce this theme to the class. We will learn about our 
friends and our family culture. The different foods we eat, 
the way we dress, language we speak and much more. This 
will be a busy month of learning. 
Remember to check the door and your child’s file for any 
information and upcoming events. 
Show & Tell is every Friday, must be theme related items 
only. 
Happy Birthday Ms. Russ! 
  Thank you,  

    Ms. Russ  

  Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: palmbay@wellingtonacademyschools.com 


